
 

Legal Disclaimer 

 

Use of Affiliated State Organizations Trademarked Logos 

The Affiliated State Organizations trademarked logos may be downloaded from the ASHP 
web site and used only by ASHP-approved Affiliated State Organizations or members of 
those societies. In addition, the logos may only be used in connection with pharmacy 
student activities that are promoted via the creation of poster presentations, brochures, 
posters, banners, and other collateral. The logos may not be used in conjunction with 
routine pharmacy school departmental communications or other departmental or 
institutional activities that are unrelated to SSHP activities. ASHP reserves the right to 
monitor use and revoke use of the Affiliated State Organizations trademarked logo(s) if 
used inappropriately or for any illegal or unauthorized purpose. All inquiries regarding the 
use of the ASHP-SSHP trademark and logo are to be directed to affiliates@ashp.org. 
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